PARKS & REC MEETING 6/21/2013

Committee convened at 12:30 at Municipal Golf Course.

Committee members present were John Best, Brad Gregory, Frank Zanaboni, Ellis Hall, Mike Pitts, T. C. Wall and Ethel Mae Tennis. Absent was Jeff Miller.

Others present were Chad Jensen, Kim Strader and Tracy Slagle.

Motion and second to approve the Agenda.

Next order of business was election of officers: Brad Gregory elected Chairman and Ethel Mae Tennis, Secretary.

A lengthy discussion was held regarding the Aquatic Zone's financial report. Chad is going to bring a more concise report to the next meeting. One item up for consideration is whether it would be economically feasible to close the pool during part of the winter months. maybe from November until March or April.

The pool will be open after the Celebration of Freedom on July 4th until midnight.

Also up for discussion was the Dunnegan Park. New playground equipment is needed. Some pictures and prices were shown. The main pavilion needs improvement aesthetically. Various ideas were presented and discussed.

No old business

No other new business

Next meeting will be July 19th at 12:30 at the Dunnegan Park main pavilion.

Alle The Texas

Meeting adjourned